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Dear Colleague,

  

We invite you to participate in the International Conference “Yalta-45” arranged to coincide with
the 70th anniversary of the Yalta Conference, 1945 on the 18th of March, 2015.

  

The Russian Society of Historians and Archivists (RSHA) involving Russian and foreign
archivists, historians, experts in source studies, museum and library stuff and university
professors, invites you to participate in the International Conference arranged to coincide with
the 70th anniversary of the Yalta Conference, 1945, which is to take place in Simferopol on
March 18, 2015.

  

The project is implemented on state subsidies allocated to the Russian Society of Historians
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and Archivists as a government grant according to the order of the President of the Russian  
Federation of 25.07.2014 № 243-рп and following the All-Russia «Znanie» Society competition.

  

The project aims to influence the formation of public opinion abroad; to spread careful historical
knowledge on Russian history; to work closely with Russian-speaking expatriate communities;
to contribute to an atmosphere of interethnic respect and peace; to search out, systematize,
safe-keep and popularize historical science and archival documents, which help reunite Russian
and Russian emigre culture; to popularize the work of Russian-speaking historians who give
objective coverage to spiritual and cultural frameworks of Russian civilization; to provide support
to Russian-language mass-media and information resources abroad as consistent with grant
purpose of “Scientific Knowledge Dissemination, Awareness-Building and Education Work”.

  

The Organizing Committee reserves the right of reviewing applications for participation in the
Conference and for publication of the papers subsequent to editorial revision. The Organizing
Committee doesn’t referee or return rejected papers. The participants are to receive personal
invitations.

  

  

To participate in the Conference, to offer a report subject and to send an application for
participation in the Conference, please, mail to: proia1990@gmail.com .
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